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Important: 3M Price Adjustments Coming – Effective October 1, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Channel Partner, 

3M will be adjusting prices on selected products effective October 1, 2022. This action includes: 

• General Line Price Adjustment 

• Deviated Price Adjustment 

The above price actions taken are a result of cost increases incurred by 3M in multiple facets of manufacturing and supply 

chain including raw materials, labor, transportation and overhead. 

The overall impact will vary depending on product mix, and you may see price changes for some materials that differ 

from the average percentage of the product category. 

We have teams across 3M that are ready to support your business needs. We are committed to partnering with you during 

these unprecedented times.  We thank you for your business and continued support. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Lawrence P. Lynott, Jr.  

Vice President, United States and Canada Industrial Channel 
3M Safety & Industrial Business Group 

 


